
College of Liberal Arts Policy on Collecting and Keeping Departmental Syllabi 
 
Realizing the benefits of collecting and keeping syllabi for each course we teach, the 
College of Liberal Arts requires that each of our departments collect and keep a copy of 
the syllabus for each course taught each semester. The syllabi must be collected by the 
second week of each semester and stored online or in a reasonably accessible location in 
the departmental office. Each syllabus must be kept for a twelve month period before 
being discarded. 

 
There are many reasons for collecting and keeping departmental syllabi including, 
accreditation issues, program reviews, student complaints, and administrative 
requirements. 
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